
Dear Mayor and councillors

I wish to draw your attention to the question and answer that has been recorded in the 
minutes from the March OCM. This is not the question that was asked nor is it the response 
that was given.

What was asked was that the trees on the side without the power lines are not trimmed, 
why? 

I also stated that there is a branch broken off and lodged in the tree outside number 18 
Oakland Ave that could at any time fall down and land on someone.

The response given at the time was that only the trees under the powerlines are trimmed, 
but that the branch lodged in the tree would be looked at.

The following question was taken on notice at the 26 March 2019 Ordinary Council 
Meeting. Ms Gee was provided with a response on 3 April 2019. The response from the 
City is recorded accordingly: 

 1. Can Council look at the trees on Oakland Avenue. These trees have not been trimmed 
in many years.  

 Response 

 Oakland Avenue was inspected on 2 April 2019 which confirmed that powerline pruning 
and non-powerline pruning had been completed on 7 March 2019.

I do believe you should not be voting that these minutes are correct. I await the outcome of 
this at tomorrow’s OCM.

Please be mindful that this could be made public due to the fact that these minutes are now
being recorded and therefore should correct.

Regards

Janet Gee

 


